
 

 

 

District Award of Merit -- Brett Schneider 
 

This Scouter has been very busy lately, working to redevelop the Order of the 

Arrow program for the Lake Minnetonka Chapter that will engage more youth 

members.  This spring, he took on a new role with the Totanhan Nakaha Lodge, 

advising the youth in charge of the Lodge program.   In this role, he is working 

with youth across the Council to develop the youth leadership experience, 

broaden the scope of OA activities, and getting more participation in Lodge 

activities. 

 

He's an active supporter of District events like Camporees, District Committee 

meetings, and activities such as the Pinewood Derby, and is always willing to 

assist in events where he is needed.   He is Philmont trained and has assisted at 

Boy Scout adult leader training sessions.   A very committed District volunteer, he 

leads with true servant leadership with his entire focus being programming for 

our youth.   He has been previously recognized as an Outstanding District 

Committee Member by the Lake Minnetonka District. 

 

The Lake Minnetonka District is pleased to present Brett Schneider with the 

District Award of Merit as a testament to his service and leadership. 


